
 

 

 

To:  Property Owners and Managers    Compliance Memorandum: 24-04 

From:  Coreen Ryan, Compliance Coordinator   Date: May 1, 2024 

 Planning and Housing Development Division   

Re: 2024 Neighborhood Stabilization Program Rent and Income Limits  

The FY2024 Income and Rent Limitations have been released by the U.S. Department of Housing and 

Urban Development (HUD) and are effective as of May 1, 2024. North Dakota Housing Finance Agency 

(NDHFA) published the new limits for the Neighborhood Stabilization Program (NSP) on the agency’s 

website, www.ndhfa.org, under Compliance and then NSP as Rent and Income Limits, as of May 1, 2024. 

If you have any questions regarding the new program limits, contact the compliance staff at 

hfacompliance@nd.gov or (701) 328-8080. 

http://www.ndhfa.org/
https://www.ndhfa.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/05/NSPLimits05.01.2024.pdf
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